8 l “FROM WAUSAU TO MICHIGAN’S UPPER PENINSULA”

wyys P.O. BOX 81, TOMAHAWK, WISCONSIN 54487

PHONE (715) 453-4481

February 17th, 1975

Mr, Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Carl:

Thank you for your Letter regarding reception on
February 11lth, 1975.

Your description of reception appears to be correct,
as I was the Announcer you were listening to that
morning.

Therefore, let this Letter serve, along with the 1,662
others you have, as an official verification from WYYS
Radio, Tomahawk, Wisconsin.

Sincerely yours,
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“The GIANT of the Northland”



